
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
31 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As a class we are going to visit Wessex Way Shops on Thursday 7th April as part of our Topic this term. The 
students will be finding and purchasing a chocolate bar of their choice to support making decisions and 
developing life skills. We will be leaving at 13.30pm and returning at 2.45pm so will be able to return home 
on their normal transport. 
 
We are hoping to visit the nearby park too, however this will be weather dependent. 
 
We will not require any money for the purchase of confectionary as it will be provided by the school. 
 
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
 
oliver.jones@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Oliver Jones 
Class Teacher Llenas Class 

 


